[bookmark: _GoBack]Although we’ve implemented maximum level security measures to protect against unauthorized access to the Genius kids surveillance system, you as parents and guardians have the responsibility of protecting your Usernames and Passwords. Remember, your Usernames and Passwords provide unique identifiers that enable our system to identify authorized users.
Therefore, your login information is the first line of defense against unauthorized access. As concerned parents and users of Genius Kids surveillance system, it is your responsible to maintain exclusive control and use of your Username and Password and protect it from inadvertent disclosure to others. YOU SHOULD NEVER GIVE YOUR PASSWORD TO ANYONE. In addition, Parents MUST NEVER post snapshot pictures taken thru the surveillance cameras on social media. 


I am a legal guardian of a child enrolled at Genius Kids Academy. I have read the above information and
understand that cameras have been installed at Genius Kids Academy  for the purpose of streaming enrolled children over the Internet for parents and other authorized users to access. I will not share or disclose my password with anyone. I will not post any snapshots pictures thru the surveillance cameras on social media.


Enrolled Children Printed Name(s) _________________________

 Parents Signature______________________________________

Parent name:__________________________________________
	



